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September 2014
Just a quick update
1. Membership renewals are due this month for those who joined the group before May 2014. Those who joined after this date, your membership will roll over to next year and then become payable annually.
The best way to pay is through BACS to our Lloyds account. Account number 25771168 Sort-code 30-94-19. This is free for us and you. Once complete send us an email with your full name and date that you paid.
2. Events
DWT is running an Otter and Salmon event in Barnard Castle on Saturday 18th October. The event is fully booked at the time of writing but there is a reserve list if anyone would like to be put on it. Please ring DWT at Rainton Meadows on 0191 584 3112.
Surprisingly we have had little uptake for the otter watching event mentioned in the July newsletter. Please make contact if you haven't already so we can get this organised.
3. Treasurer vacancy
Sian Jones has stepped down from the role of treasurer as she has now moved out of the area. If you would like to step forward for this position, please drop us an email. The role would suit someone with enough time to keep email lists and contact details up to date as well as keep an eye on the bank balance and come up with creative ideas on how to improve the size of the pot and therefore the activities we can provide.

4. Road mortality
It's that time of year again when young and male otters are on the move. We have already had a handful of reports of fatalities, please keep your eyes on the roads and report anything you see so we can collect these animals.
